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Barbara Allen

From: Andrew Leitch <aleitch@greaterpublic.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 3:20 PM
To: Barbara Allen
Subject: Greater Public Job posting

Hi there, 
 
Thanks for calling the office today. I was able to dig through our old archived site and couldn't find the job you 
posted back in 2014. Unfortunately, they were only saved through mid-2015.  
 
Apologies,  
Andrew  

Andrew Leitch 
Director of Marketing & Member Station Relations, Greater Public 
612.548.3378   

go.greaterpublic.org/blog 


